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Letter of Recommendation 
 

Richard Lehman 
 
 

It is with great pleasure that I write this letter of recommendation for Richard Lehman.  Rick is 
completing his 3rd year as an Assistant Principal/Athletic Director at Janesville Parker High 
School.  I am convinced that Rick would be an excellent candidate for any principal position. 
 
Rick Lehman is a strongly driven and dependable individual.  Any and all tasks that he is 
assigned at the building or district level are always completed in a timely manner.  These tasks 
are also completed at a very high level academically.  Rick will take all steps necessary to make 
sure the task is completed at or above building or district expectations.  He has an exceptional 
willingness to learn and this trait has allowed him to show positive professional growth. 
 
Rick’s dedication to education is evidenced by the many things he does for his building and 
district each school year.  As an assistant principal/athletic director he has made himself readily 
available to students, staff and parents before and after school hours.  This availability has 
allowed Rick to develop a positive working relationship with these members of the Parker 
community.  Rick is a person that will take the time needed, before, during or after school, to 
help the Parker community be successful and go to the next level.  In the three years I have 
known Rick; I have come to know that I can rely on him when help is needed.  He will provide 
that help willingly and without complaint. 
 
These are some of the qualities that Rick Lehman possesses that will make him a successful 
candidate for the position of principal.  I am convinced that Rick will continue his growth as a 
professional educator.  That growth will have a great and positive impact on the school district 
that selects him for the position of principal. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Steven W. Schroeder, Ed. D. 
Principal 
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January 13, 2011 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
It is pleasure to be writing this letter of recommendation for Mr. Rick Lehman.  Mr. Lehman has 
been Assistant Principal and Athletic Director at Parker High School for the last three years. His 
passion for students and staff is evident in the way he approaches his position. 
 
As Parker’s athletic director, Mr. Lehman builds good rapport with students and supervises 
almost every event, even if there is a meet manager assigned. He is compassionate to the needs 
of the staff and coaches, while realizing the constraints of schedules, the facility, and the budget. 
As an assistant principal, Mr. Lehman is a part of a team of three, which works cohesively in 
managing a building of 1600 students. He is in the halls, doing classroom walkthroughs, and 
interacting with students and staff every day. Overall Mr. Lehman has developed time 
management skills to stay current in both of his duties. 
 
Mr. Lehman also stays current on factors that contribute to student achievement. As a reviewer 
on his PDP, Mr. Lehman uses data analysis and current educational theory to guide his 
professional growth. I have worked with him to discuss data trends and develop systems to 
promote high student achievement at Parker. I consider Mr. Lehman a colleague who continues 
to grow and become better every year. 
 
I would recommend Mr. Rick Lehman for any administration position he applies for. He is 
energetic, passionate, and a hard worker.  
 
Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Daniel R. Keyser Ed.D. 
Assistant Principal 
Parker High School 
608-743-5680 
 
























